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February 9, 1978 

Mr. Boyce H. Grier 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region 1 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

Dear Mr. Grier: 

NRC IE BULLETIN NO. 78-02 
TERMINAL BLOCK QUALIFICATION 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 
UNITS NOS. 1 AND 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-272/311 

In compliance with the requests of the NRC, we have scrutinized our 
incontainment terminal block usage on those circuits which are re­
quired to function for post accident conditions. We find that we 
have no exposed terminal blocks. 

Since this is the response to question 1, no other questions require 
responses. 

Sincerely, 

CC Director, Office of Nuclear 
Reactor Regulation 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Director, Office of Reactor 
Operations Inspection 
Washington, D. C. 20555 




